

ANNÉE SCOLAIRE	EVALUATION SOMMATIVE	EPREUVE	CLASSE	DUREE	COEFFICIENT
2025-2026	N°1	Anglais	SECONDES	2/H	03
Professeur : M. ArthurNGUE		Jour:	Quantité:		
Tel103//010/2025					

INSTRUCTIONS: ANSWER ALL THE SECTIONS A AND B ON THIS PAPER. AVOID DIRTY WORK. YOU MAY NEED TO USE A PENCIL AT THE BEGINNING AND THEN A PEN AT THE END WHEN YOU ARE SURE OF YOUR ANSWERS

SECTION A / GRAMMAR (10 marks)

Task one. Complete the following dialogue between M. NKODO and the receptionist. With appropriate words of your own as instructed at the end of each sentence. 5marks

Receptionist ; Hello; Who is on the line

Nkodo ; Hello Madam, I am called Nkodo

Receptionist ; Great/ Mr Nkodo..... Can I do for you **question word**

Nkodo ; We were chatting in the living room when we suddenly realized that there was fire all over in the house. **Polite word, Madam, question word**
do I proceed to extinguish the fire

Receptionist ; Ok, call down. do you live **question word**

Nkodo ; I live..... **preposition** Nkolanga to the police station. My house is painted in..... **coulour**

Receptionist ; Please, just be patient. The firefighters..... come very soon **future tense**. I can see that you are mature..... **Question word, old are you**

Nkodo; Yes I am 18. Thanks..... **personal pronoun** very much for your understanding.

Receptionist; You are welcome

Task Two

Complete the sentences below with appropriate forms of words in brackets. 5 marks

1. It is..... **safe, safer, safest**, to call the emergencies when you have an accident.
2. could you tell me where you live. **For, and, please**
3. I would like to know..... climbed the tall building to rescue the children **who, whom, whose**
4. Our school is located Of Saint Joseph's parish, Mvog Ada **behind, near to, in front of**
5. Please, these are the results of your check up..... You listen kindly **might, must, may**

SECTION B/ VOCABULARY 10 marks

Task one ;

Fill the blank spaces by giving the synonym or the antonym of the word in bold as instructed in brackets. 5 marks

1. My father called the fire brigade to rescue the victims..... **synonym**
2. Receptionists should always be **rude and inpolite**..... **antonym**

3. Boosting one's moral is vital. That is why medical personnels should always show **hatred** towards their patients..... **antonym**
4. Our school is a **public** institution..... **antonym**
5. Baleba has been praised all over the country for his **power** as midfielder in the national football team.....: **synonym**

Task two

*Complete the following paragraph by choosing the correct word in brackets
Compassion, emergency, humanitarian, volunteers, vulnerable, discriminate*

The Lafita Emergency Services is a..... organization in my community. They are full of..... for the.....people who live here. They do not..... against anyone. Our community has witnessed a landslide and a volcanic eruption. The..... and staff of Lifita Emegency Services are well trained and they have helped us through each.....

SECTION C / COMPREHENSION 10 marks

Read the following text and answer the questions that follow it. Use your own much as possible.

EMERGENCY SERVICES

Emergencies medical services treat illnesses and injuries that require an urgent response. People contact the emergency services by phoning a special number, for examples, 99 or 112. This puts them in contact with services such as ambulances, paramedics, who provide help.

Paramedics and ambulances provide out of hospital treatment and transportation to hospitals. They give the first response to calls for help.

Hospitals have emergency rooms ER and emergency Wards EW, where patients are given urgent attention. These facilities provide initial treatment for a wide spectrum of illnesses that require immediate care. People with severe injuries and trauma are taken there for emergency treatment.

ER and EW facilities operate around elock, 24 hours a day. In some countrie, emergency treatment departments have become important entry points for those without any means of access to medical care. People who work in these facilities make a difference in the lives of people.

Questions

1. What is the text about..... 2 marks
2. Which numbers could you dial if you had an emergency..... 2 marks
3. Where can you find emergency medical facilities..... 2 marks
4. What types of emergency services are there..... 2 marks
5. According to you, are emergency services effective where you live. Say why

productivity, reduced errors and increased job satisfaction. Technology can enhance communication, but it can also be a barrier if not used properly. By establishing clear guidelines and protocols, organisations can harness the power of technology to improve communication. Overcoming barriers to effective communication requires a strategic approach, including providing language training, promoting cultural awareness, and encouraging open and honest communication.

QUESTIONS.

- 1) What is the main idea of the passage? (2MARKS)
.....
.....
- 2) How does effective communication help to prevent misunderstanding and errors? (2MARKS).
.....
.....
- 3) Explain how technology can enhance communication in the workplace. (2MARKS).
.....
.....
- 4) Why is active listening an important communication strategy? (2MARKS).
.....
.....
- 5) State three things that can hinder effective communication according to the text. (2 MARKS).
.....
.....

SECTION D: COMPOSITION (10 MARKS).

Write a composition of 250-300 words on any one of the following topics.

N.B : NO USE OF FRENCH WORD(S)

YOUR WORK SHOULD BE ORDERLY PRESENTED.

DEFAULTERS WILL BE PUNISHED BY MARKS REDUCTION.

- 1) English language is significantly important in various aspects of global communication, culture, education and business. In your work explain FOUR importance of English language.
- 2) Reading through CAMEROON TRIBUNE last week you saw a job advert in AWA AND SONS COMPANY LIMITED in need of a prolific ACCOUNTANT and you are very much qualified for this job. Apply to the general manager for this job. In your work; present yourself, your level of education, work experience, why you should be recruited and the addition you would bring to the company to foster growth.
REMEMBER TO BE VERY CONVINCING.
YOUR NAME IS NGASSA ETONDI
P.O BOX 51, YAOUNDE, MVAN.
- 3) " ALL LEARNING WITHOUT PLAYING MAKES JACK A DULL BOY" is a very practical saying which encourages relaxation after a stressful day at school or work. In your composition; what are recreational activities? Give examples and explain 5(five) benefits of these activities to the human body.

Give two drawbacks if students don't practise recreational activities.

GOOD LUCK!!!!!!

EXAMINER MME NGENIWEIH

Sujetexa.com